Digitized from Box 20 of the White House Press Releases at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 2, 1976

The Speaker of the

House of Representatives

Sir:

I ask the Congress to consider requests for supplemental appropriations for fiscal year 1976 in the amount of \$6,000,000 and for the transition quarter in the amount of \$1,500,000 for the legislative branch.

The details of these proposals are set forth in the enclosed letter from the Public Printer of the Government Printing Office and the attached appropriation language. As required by law, these requests are submitted without change.

Respectfully,

Toursell R. And



UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20401

January 9, 1976

Office of Management and Budget Attention: Miss Jerolyn R. Lyle New Executive Office Building Washington, D.C. 20503

Dear Miss Lyle:

Herewith is the U.S. Government Printing Office supplemental request for the Office of the Superintendent of Documents, Salaries and Expenses Appropriation for Fiscal Year 1976 and the Transition Quarter.

This supplemental provides additional resources for the Superintendent of Documents Depository Library Program and additional administrative support.

It will be appreciated if you would expedite this request.

Sincerely yours,

T. F. McCORMICK Public Printer

Enclosures



GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE OFFICE OF SUPERINTENDENT OF DOCUMENTS SALARIES AND EXPENSES

For an additional amount for "Salaries and expenses", \$6,000,000.

For an additional amount for "Salaries and expenses" for the period July 1, 1976, through September 30, 1976, \$1,500,000.